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Mr. Archambauit stated that he spoke to Dan Van Schalkwyk at the DPW and he was just finishing his
letter with comments this week.

Mr. loe Cataldo stated that the water service has been installed on the property.

Town Planner Update

Site Plan Regulations

Mr. Archambault stated that he would like to add minor site plan applications to the proposed site plan
regulations. Minor site plans would not go befcre the Planning Board for approval but would be handled
administratively and would have a detailed description of what is allow to be considered as a minor site
pian.

Chairman Fay stated that he would like to see wording in the site plan regulations requiring abutter
notifications when the Board sees it as necessary and asked how the Board felt about the requirement.

Mr. Ken Diskin asked if Site Plans need a Public Hearing notification.

Ms. Heather Hampson, Administrative Coordinator stated that site plans do not require public hearing
notices.

The Board held a discussion on the regquirement for abutter notifications for site plan review.

Mr. Tillotson stated that the site plan regulations should state that abutter notification is required for all
site plans but can be waived by the Board.

Subdivision Regulations

Mr. Archambault stated that he is also working on updating the subdivision regulations and will be
working with both Mark Wetzel and Dan Van Schalkwyk from the DPW on them and would like to have a
member of the Board help with them as well.

Mr. Diskin offered to help if there was no other member who was able to attend working sessions.

General Business

Mr. Diskin stated that he would like to see new business added to the agenda to give the Board a chance
to discuss items that may have come up since the agenda has been posted.

Meeting Adjournment

At 7:50 PM Mr. Geof Tillotson made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Ken Diskin seconded. No discussion. The
Board voted unanimously to adjourn. {5-0-0)
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